
Minutes of the TAPWG Meeting held on 21st April, 2022 
 
 
 
 

1. Present  
    Marc Cresswell, Linda Gray, Kit Marriott, Frances Parkes and Diana Smith. 
 
 
 
2. Apologies for Absence  
    Apologises were received from David Baty and Mike Rayment. 
 
 
 
3. Meeting with a Member of OCC Residents’ Parking Team 
    A member of the OCC Team put forward the different forms of residents’ 
    parking schemes which might be installed in the Village and their various  
    implications. Following this there was a long period of questions and  
    answers which the Group found very useful. 
 
 
Due to the length of time taken up by item 3. It was decided that items 
4-7 would be delayed to the next meeting. 
 
 
8. No other business 
 
 
9. The dates of the next two meetings were confirmed as 19th May and 
     16th June 2022. 
 
 
 
 
     


